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Bio 

 
Dimitris Chimonas is a theatre maker and a performance artist from Cyprus. He has 

graduated from the BA Acting & Contemporary Theatre course at East15 Acting School in 
London, where he now lives and works. His practice expands with bold visual extensions using 
dramaturgy, scenography, sound, and directing exploring the primacy of a spectacle. The 
theatre plays he directed (Some big Some bang with the Ugly Collective - 2015, Leftovers with 
Hounded Theatre - 2016, Yokes Night with Stay Up Late Collective - 2016) were presented from 
the Edinburgh Fringe Festival to theatres in the UK, Cyprus and New York. His solo performance 
works were realised at the Point Centre for Contemporary Art (2013), at the Centre for 
Performing Arts MITOS, and the Open House International Festival of Dance & Performance by 
the Limassol Dance House (2016). He was commissioned by the Marina Abramovic Institute and 
NEON Organisation to be part of As One with his durational performance, BIRTHDAY, at the 
Benaki Museum, Athens.   
 
 
Statement 

 
Having trained in theatre, my work is a result of performing, writing, installation and 

choreography processes.  
 
If we can call life our longest endurance performance, with a beginning and an end, then 

we acknowledge our responsibility, as performers, to create a moment after a moment. 
Choosing to create becomes an attempt to overcome the limits of our own existence and reach 
for a sense of collectiveness. This friction between the personal and the social has been growing 
as my main interest of research. I see the birth of the ritual of performance as a proof of the 
human ability to be aware of this condition.  

 
In my writings or performances, I often refer to themes of personal stories, collective 

histories and strategies of emancipation. I am intrigued by the relationship between a timeline 
and the individual. In A Pigs Heart in your Box, at the age of 18, I recited all the characters lines 
from Disney’s Snow-white and the seven dwarves in front of a muted television manipulating 
simultaneously a number of objects to sublimate and put in perspective my relationship to the 
narrative line of the film. In Birthday I invited the museum goers to my birthday party where I 
sang the Happy birthday tune and blew candles on repeat for 24 hours allowing a series of 
unexpected emotions to occur. In First Time of Time the participants were invited to New Year’s 
Eve parties at a random times in the year, hosted by Stella Georgiadou, a hit pop-star of the 
90’s, where the signs and mythologies of transition celebrations and collectiveness where staged 
and subverted. When is something about to change? What’s the effect of time and how is its 
experience perceived and measured? In an attempt to narrate, a fact becomes, like Barthes 
puts it, “a novel that dares not speak its name”.  

 
My work is informed by narrations hidden in the news, in the community, in my self, in 

our efforts to construct collectivities. I have often come to work with the ready-made or the 
familiar –material or immaterial-, attracted by their state of ignorance against their finitude. 
This is also to investigate how the individual uses the act of creating to activate an object or a 
scenario into a horcrux; a little piece of themselves that can live outside of their physical body.  


